CSL COUNCIL MINUTES
APRIL 14, 2021


Attendance: Abbot David, Sr. Martha, Sr. Toni, Br. Chrysostom, Br. Anskar, Sr. Mary Magdalene, Sr. A’nah Elizabeth.

Meeting opened with check-in and opening prayer by Sr. A’nah Elizabeth.

Announcements:
· There will be a Chapter meeting on Saturday May 15 at 1:00 PM Central time. (2 PM EDT, Noon MDT, 11 AM PDT, 3 PM Brazil, 7 PM in England). This will take the place of the meeting normally held at Convocation.
· The May 12 Council meeting will also take the place of the one normally held at Convocation.

Review of previous minutes and authorization to release to the community – Motion made by Sr. Mary Magdalene and seconded by Br. Anskar. Passed 6-0.

Reports:
· Sr. Martha – Working on Convocation. Should be a nice group. Will be meeting with Abbot David and Worship Committee later this month to hash out further details.
· Sr. Toni – Written finance report presented. Communication expenses over budget due to work on Opus Dei and website but because of lower-than-expected expenses in other areas we are ahead on revenue and under on expenses overall. Committee is still working on where to put Abbot Basil’s gift. Br. Gregory has agreed to become our new Treasurer. He and Sr. Toni are working on the transition. Motion to accept the finance report as presented was made by Sr. A’nah Elizabeth and seconded by Br. Chrysostom. Motion passed 7-0.
· Br. Chrysostom – Interviews of applicants in process and will be working with Abbot David and Br. James Rafael (for new Novice Oblates) on assigning Formation Guides to those already accepted. 

Old Business:
· The Mentoring Working Group and Pastoral Care Working Group sent written reports via Abbot David.
· Sr. Martha reported on the Oblate Working Group, which is reviewing its report this week, and will include suggestions to better utilize our Oblates. She also reported on the Worship Committee, who will be meeting next week with Abbot David to provide feedback on Rituale changes and Convocation services.

New Business:
· There was a discussion of the second survey. One interesting item of note is that almost all who responded wanted a newsletter, but no one wanted to help with it.

There being no further business presented, a motion to adjourn was made by Br. Chrysostom and seconded by Sr. Mary Magdalene. Motion passed 7-0. Meeting closed with prayer led by Sr. Mary Magdalene.
